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We all know that it can sometimes be challenging to keep up to speed with what children and young people are doing online. The internet is always changing, and being able to keep up to date with your children's use of technology can be a challenge, especially if you feel that your children may have better technical skills than you do. However, children and young people still need support and guidance when it comes to managing their lives online and using the internet positively and safely. Luckily, there are a variety of websites detailing a whole host of useful ways to keep your child safe. Parents will be receiving a letter (this week) with advice on how to support children. There will be posters on the website with further advice, depending on the age of the child. 
